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am Executive Vice President of Human Resources with LifeCare, Inc. in Shelton, CT and had the

pleasure of working with Mario and his team at Paniccia Construction Corp from August 2017 through

January 2018. They provided general contracting services for an office renovation of our 2"d floor; a

section of which was occupied throughout the project with some of our call center staff.

found Mario and his team to be very easy to work with and they provided top quality work. Any issues

that were encountered were brought forward immediately and resolved with the utmost satisfaction.

The timeline that we set up was met and Mario worked well with all the subs and vendors involved in

the project. Communication is always key in projects such as these and there was never a breakdown.

While the work was being done, they provided a clean, safe and protected environment for the staff

who occupied part of the floor.

highly recommend Paniccia Construction Corp for your next project and I know that you will be pleased

with their high level of service before, during and after the work is completed. They stand by their

commitment to pleasing the customer and I wouldn't hesitate to use them again in the future.

Peggy MacMannis

Executive Vice President, Human Resources

LifeCare, Inc.


